
 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
15 December 2021 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
English Lessons January 2022 
 
We are writing to notify you of some staffing changes in the English department from January 
2022. 
 
Mr Finn is leaving teaching to pursue a career in an alternative profession; he will be sadly 
missed, but we send him with all of our good wishes.  You may also be aware, Mrs Mason 
has temporarily left to take her maternity leave and Mrs Jones is also temporarily leaving for 
the same reason.  However, we are delighted to inform you that we have recruited Mr Harriss, 
a very experienced English teacher from a leading Bromley school; he is currently in a senior 
position and will be joining us after the February half-term.  
 
In the meantime, these classes will be taught by our own team of lead English teachers, some 
of whom are increasing their hours in order to provide extra support.  We are also very lucky 
to have a former Head of English from another local grammar school who will be working with 
us for the foreseeable future. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mrs S Clark      Mrs S Creak 
Deputy Headteacher    Head of English 
 

 


